

19th July 2023

Dear Year 2 parents/carers,

As this school year comes to a close, we wanted to take some time to think about all of the wonderful achievements your children have achieved this year.

We have been amazed by the children's resilience and enthusiasm in all they have done. They have a love of learning and we are very proud of each and every one of them.

Looking back over the year, the children have learnt to be historians thinking about the impact Neil Armstrong has had on our knowledge of space travel today. They have become scientists considering how the materials of the buildings contributed to the Great Fire of London. Budding artists, learning about African art and traditions when making masks and Massai jewellery. In fact, there are so many things we have learnt, we could go on and on!

We have loved sharing this year with your children and we wish them all the best as they take their next steps in their learning journey in to year 3. We'd like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support during this year.

We hope you have a restful and enjoyable summer.

Mrs Richman, Miss Abraham and the year 2 team.



